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12th March 2016 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

SPORTS RELIEF 
On Friday 18th March we will hold a Sports Relief Enrichment Day. Our children will take part 
in a variety of sporting activities, including a whole school challenge to run 100 miles 
throughout the day! We would like children to come to school dressed as a sports person for 
their favourite sport. This could be golf, football, rugby, horseriding, judo or any other sport 
that they enjoy watching or doing themselves. It will certainly be a very active day and a £1 
donation from every child will help us to raise funds for the Sports Relief charity. 
 

TRIPLE P PARENTING 
I have had a great response to my letter earlier this week about the Triple P Parenting 
course. I still have some spaces but will need final numbers by Wednesday 16th March as the 
organisers will then offer any spare places to parents at other schools. Please email me at 
head@allsaintsprimary.org if you require further information or to book a place. 
 

EASTER RAFFLE TICKETS 
PTA Easter raffle tickets were sent home yesterday in your child’s book bag. I hope that you 
are able to support this event either by buying tickets or donating prizes. Every penny raised 
goes towards our whole school enrichment days and resources for all of our children in 
school. 
 

THANK YOU 
I would like to say ‘thank you’ to our very enthusiastic parents who have been working with 
children in Key Stage Two. Not only have they been working in the school garden but the 
children and volunteers have been making sure that our school grounds look lovely with 
pots of flowering bulbs and a fantastic flowering wellie boot display along the garden fence 
too.  
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PARENTS EVENING 
This term our Parents Evenings will take place on Wednesday 23rd March (3.30pm- 5.30pm) 
and Thursday 24th March (4.30pm -6.30pm). Lists for Parents Evenings will go up outside 
each class on Monday 14th March. If your child travels by bus then please pop a note in your 
child’s home/ school liaison book or call the school office to book an appointment.  
 

REMINDERS 
Just a reminder that our Breakfast Club opens at 8am when the door at the side of little 
Acorn room will be opened and that our Woodpeckers After School Club finishes at 6pm 
prompt.  
 
Please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school each week. For children in Key 
Stage Two this does include outdoor footwear in order to participate in the sessions taught 
by Mr Bigg on the school field, which is muddy at this time of year. 
 
Please could you ensure that you notify the school office in the morning if there are any 
changes in after school arrangements. This enables us to update bus lists and going home 
lists in advance.  
 
 
 
I hope that you have a good weekend, 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Clare Lamb 
Headteacher 


